
OR the first time since it was 
built on the Holton skyline, local 

residents were yesterday able to 
see the view from the 140-ft. tower 
of the Lady Spencer-Churchill 
College of Education when all the 
buildings were open to the public. 

More than 2,000 guests were 
shown the modern teaching blocks 
and living quarters set round the 
nine-storey tower. 

During the afternoon, students 
were showing visitors the special 
architectural features of the 
buildings while typical classes 
were in progress in the work and 
lecture rooms. 

Before the main body of guests 
arrived, some former students 
spent the morning looking over the 
new buildings. 

The Principal of the Teachers’ 
Training College, Miss Dora Cohen, 
said invitations had been sent to 
the Wheatley and Holton parish 
councils, all the local churches and 
the local schools. 

She stressed: “I am very anxious 
that people should come into the 
college itself. We wanted everyone 
who lives locally to have a chance 
to see the inside.” 
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